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Board of Trustees 
June 2014 Meeting Recap 

  
The Board of Trustees took the following actions at its June 23 meeting: 

• Approved the Fiscal 2015 budget. Tuition and fees for the upcoming academic year 
will not increase. 
• Passed a resolution approving promotions for the following faculty and staff: 

Promotion to Full Professor: 
Timothy Burns, Anisfield School of Business; Yvette Kisor, Salameno School of 
Humanities and Global Studies; and Emma Rainforth, School of Theoretical and 
Applied Science 

Promotion to Associate Professor: 
Juan Cabrera, Anisfield School of Business; Jay Carreon, School of Theoretical 
and Applied Science; Anne DeGroot, School of Social Science and Human 
Services; Shaziela Ishak, School of Social Science and Human Services; Seung-
Sup Kim, School of Theoretical and Applied Science; Donovan McFeron, School 
of Theoretical and Applied Science; Christian Reich, School of Social Science 
and Human Services; Nicholas Salter, School of Social Science and Human 
Services; Jacquelyn Skrzynski, School of Contemporary Arts; Sarah Stackhouse, 
School of Contemporary Arts 

Performance Based Promotion - Professional Staff: 
 Carol Ichinco, School of Theoretical and Applied Science 
 

• Approved a resolution amending the President's employment agreement. 
• Approved renovations to the restrooms, doors and cores of the Phase I Academic 
Building to include new finishes, lighting, partitions and fixtures. 

 
In other business, the Board: 

• Swore in Student Trustee Kevin Ng and welcomed Alternate Student Trustee 
Brandon Smith. 
• Recognized Carol Ichinco, Christopher Romano, Anne Greenip and Matt McMahon 
as recipients of the President's 2014 Staff Recognition Awards. 
• Joined by the RCNJ Veterans Student Organization, the Board was presented a 
United States flag by Mahwah VFW Post 7124 in recognition of the College's support of 
veterans. 

 
The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees is tentatively scheduled for Monday, 
October 13, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Trustees Pavilion Room 
   
 


